Approved For Release 2003/05/05 : CIA-RDP80B01676R000300140004-2

W



66-3457/1.

10 August 1966

Dear Red:

Many thanks for your congratulatory note and the kind words therein. I don't know how long this will keep me in the Washington area but Washington is not my "cup of tea." I am trying to get back into the Army so I anticipate that I will be leaving here early next year.

Nevertheless, I have enjoyed my associations with CIA and hope they will be more frequent during my remaining tour of duty.

Warmest regards.

Sincerely,

RICHARD W. WHITNEY Major General, USA

Mr. L. K. White Executive Director Central Intelligence Agency Washington, D. C.

OF THE Gring